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Wednesday 1st October 2025  
 

Harvest Assembly – Wednesday 15th October 
 

 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We will be celebrating harvest in the academy on Wednesday 15th October 2025. We 
apologise but unfortunately we are unable to invite parents/carers on this occasion as 
we have limited space in the academy hall, so would be unable to accommodate 
everyone.  
 
This year we have chosen to support a local foodbank called the Rock Foundation. They 
currently feed on average 600 people per week. They would be grateful for any 
donations of long life produce for example, pasta, noodles, beans, spaghetti hoops, 
canned meat, hot dogs and also small bottles of water. 
 
If you wish to make a food donation then you can send it in to the academy office 
anytime up to the 15th October.  
 
We will also be joined by the Reverend for St. Peters Church, Rev Kath, who is looking 
forward to meeting all of the children again. We appreciate your support as always.  
 
 
Mrs Leggett  
RE Lead 
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